
From: Kate Spinoza <spinz@talktalk.net>  
Sent: 17 April 2022 18:00 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: renewal of license for the Dukes Head pub in Highgate 

                                       Dukes Head  16 Highgate High Street London N6 5JG    Ward Highgate 

                       As a nearby resident, I am concerned at the 1am closure.  I am aware that this was 
granted in 2005 and was 

                       rarely used.  However when the pub did close at 1am, the noise of the music and from 
the drinkers leaving the  

                        pub it was a nightmare for those of us living close by.                         

                        I hope that the people running the pub at the moment continue to close at 11am. 

                         kate Spinoza      Park View Cottage.  Dukes Head Yard Highgate High Street London N6 
5JQ 

 


